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Dear Dr. Fitzhugh and District Staff,  

 

The way a team plays as a whole determines its success. You may have 

the greatest bunch of individual stars in the world, but if they don’t play 

together, the club won’t be worth a dime. ~ Babe Ruth, baseball legend 

 

There is no doubt that Orange Public School’s leadership team emphasizes collaboration. We are 

incredibly proud of your work and elated to see the success you have achieved. The recent score 

on the “New Jersey Quality Single Accountability Continuum” (NJQSAC) are clear proof of this. 

We want you all to know that we see your effort and greatly appreciate all your hard work and 

the passion you put into everything you envision and plan. It is evident that you are ensuring 

that our school district is providing thorough and efficient education for our children. It is our 

hope that this result will have a highly positive impact on our scholars, teachers and staff. You 

do not take your job lightly, and for that, we are truly grateful.  

 

We are excited to see what comes next, as we see our district go from Good to Great. You have 

our support and admiration. Congratulations on closing a challenging but strong year! 

 

Best regards,  
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